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The Public Works Committee meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Goetsch at the 
Weyauwega Municipal Building Council Chambers at 7:00 pm. Roll call was taken.  Members 
Present: Bruce Goetsch, Chris Gunderson and Cameron Looker. Also Present: City Administrator 
Jeremy Schroeder, Clerk Rebecca Loehrke and Kaley DuCoeur.            
 
Motion Goetsch, second Gunderson, to approve the minutes from July 12, 2022. Motion carried 
with all “ayes”.    
 
Citizen Appearances:    None 
 
Engineer Report:  Nothing new to report. Schroeder reported still working thru DNR stuff to 
close on the Safe Drinking Water Fund loan at the end of the month.  
 
Discussion and possible action on W. Wisconsin Street/Lake Street:  An update from Chief 
Leschke was in the meeting packet in regards to his meeting with Gerard Knaus from Star Dairy. 
The stop signs on Wisconsin Street at the intersection of Mary Street will now be removed since 
Mary Street is no longer an intersection street. The Chief did suggest to post “Trucks Entering” 
signage on Wisconsin both east bound and west bound before the intersection. They discussed 
the truck traffic on Lake Street and W Wisconsin Street even though it is not a truck route. 
Knaus agrees that loaded trucks should come from Mill Street onto Wisconsin which is a 
designated truck route. Unloaded milk trucks should be leaving the intake building from Mary 
Street on to Main Street. Delivery trucks and unloaded trucks would only travel from Wisconsin 
onto Lake Street to exit. Public Works Committee would like to have “No Thru Trucks” signs 
installed on Lake Street from Main Street. Motion Goetsch, second Gunderson, to install “No 
Thru Trucks” signs on Lake Street coming from Main Street. Motion carried with all “ayes”.  
 
Discussion and possible action on Public Works Supervisor Position:  Schroeder wanted to 
know if the committee is still ok with Schroeder doing the Public Works Supervisor duties 
because it is a line item in the budget.  If ok he can then remove the funds from that item and 
propose to use them somewhere else in 2023.  The committee agreed they are good with 
Schroeder continuing with the Supervisor duties and use the funds elsewhere.  
 
Administrator Report:  Schroeder reported on the following items from the department: 

 Tony Burton will start jetting throughout the City soon 
 Street painting started again this week 
 Hydrant painting is close to being done 
 Michael Lee will be working on exercising 1/3 of the valves 
 The last day for Kaitlyn Appleby will be August 18th.  

 
Set next meeting date/time:    The next committee meeting will be September 13, 2022 at 7:00 
pm.     
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Such Other Matters as Authorized by Law:  None  
 
Motion Goetsch, second Looker, to adjourn at 7:17 pm. Motion carried with all “ayes”.  
 
Recommendations to Council:  

1. Recommend to install “No Thru Trucks” signs on Lake Street coming from Main Street.  
 
 

Rebecca Loehrke  
City Clerk  


